

Mrs Sara Boyce MA N.P.Q.H

High Ash C.E. Primary School Pound Hill, Great Brickhill, Milton Keynes, MK17 9AS T: 01525 261620 F: 01525 261988

office@highash.bucks.sch.uk www.highashschool.co.uk

Grow Together Shine Forever

8th March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

On **Thursday 7**th **April**, we will be taking the Year 6 children to Water Eaton Church Centre to join the Bridgebuilder Trust Team for a fast-moving and interactive presentation entitled "Easter Cracked". This follows on from the successful "Christmas Cracked" that the children enjoyed.

The presentation will include:

- Individual workbook designed with a variety of activities
- The Easter story told through different media
- An explanation of what Easter means to Christians
- An Easter activity.

We will travel by coach, the cost of which is being met by school. We will leave school at 9.30am and will return to school before lunch.

You have already provided consent for your child to participate in any school trips and other off-site activities this academic year via the Google form. However, if you wish to withdraw your child from taking part, please email the office confirming you wish to withdraw your child by Friday 1st April.

If your child has any new medical conditions you have not already reported on the 'Consent Form for School Trips and other Off-Site Activities' Google form or if you have changed your contact numbers, please re-complete the Google form by clicking on the link below and inform the office by email if you have re-submitted the Google form:

https://forms.gle/Uvn9Tdg5WXzvxwhj9

Photo Consent

You will have already completed the online 'Photo Permission' Google form consenting to your child's photo being included within our weekly newsletter which is also uploaded onto our website. Only the children whose parents have consented will be included in a group photo.

In past years, the children have been given a Cadbury's creme egg, please once again, email the office if you DO NOT wish your child to be given one due to allergy reasons.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Jessica Underwood
Assistant Headteacher KS2











